
From:
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Qld Govt. Emergency Powers Extension - Rejection Demand
Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 9:24:43 PM

Dear Sirs,
 
I am writing to object about the extension of emergency powers by the current QLD Govt. For
later this month, March2022.
It can hardly be an emergency after 2 years and most people are fed up with the continued
affront to their liberty.
There is much data available to show that the risk from Covid-19 is almost benign unless a
person has other co-morbidities.
This brings it directly in line with the flu, and there is no emergency status called for with the flu.
 
The effect the emergency measures has had, and continues to have on the mental wellbeing of
citizens far outweighs the health risks of the virus.
 
Also, the coercion, mandating and bribery to encourage people to take ‘still experimental’
vaccines, that are vaccines in name only, is also being criminally pursued under these emergency
powers, which would never be allowed without them in place.
 
There are many countries now dropping all mandates and returning to ‘normal, pre-pandemic’
life, so for the Qld Govt. to even consider extending these measures, is questionable at the very
least.
 
I trust you will add my name and comments to the list of the many that already have voiced their
rejection request.
 
Yours in hopeful anticipation.
 
Kind regards,
 
Howard Jones
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